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5 August 2016 

 

Ms Frieda Orr 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40 Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
By email: Frieda.Orr@asx.com.au 
 

Dear Frieda 

EXTENSION TO VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

Kasbah Resources Limited (ASX: KAS, “Company”) requests that its voluntary suspension of its securities 
remains in place until the Company makes an announcement to the market in relation to the potential 
material corporate transaction pertaining to the development of the Achmmach Tin Project, which is now 
expected to occur on or before Thursday 11 August 2016.  

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be extended by the ASX. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Trevor O’Connor 
CFO / Company Secretary 
 
Cc tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 


